

Deanna Cota

From:

Angela Logan <angelamtc@btconnect.com>

Sent:

05 September 2012 18:16

To:

ken.brown1@talk21.com; Graeme Trotter; 'Nic Best'; ihcampbell1@googlemail.com

Gillian Turner; deemtc@btconnect.com

Cc: Subject:

FW: Participation in the Morpeth Neighbourhood Plan

Please see attached letter from Hebron

We now have formal letters from all adjacent parishes except for Mitford who have verbally agreed to join and participate in The Morpeth Neighbourhood Plan.

Regards

Angela

From: Andrew D Kelly [mailto:adk@andrewdkelly.com]

Sent: 04 September 2012 11:37 To: angelamtc@btconnect.com Cc: David Watson; Rowley Sheila

Subject: Participation in the Morpeth Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Angela,

It was a pleasure to meet you last Thursday at Morpeth Town Hall and I found our discussion regarding the Morpeth Neighbourhood Plan most interesting and beneficial.

On behalf of the Hebron Parish Council I have pleasure in formally confirming our decision to join and participate fully in the plan.

The representation at the various steering group and other meetings will be by either our Chairman David Watson or myself as we both have demanding business commitments which mitigate against our availability so this way we hope to be able to ensure attendance at key meetings.

I shall also be circulating a note during the course of this week to all the Hebron Parish Council members clarifying and summarising the objectives and benefits to our parishioners and recommending how we should notify and engage with them so they are aware of the purpose of the Plan.

This will also include a suggested basis of notification of the launch events and the potential participation by individuals who may well not be members of the Parish Council as representatives in the various Topic Groups that are being established.

I shall therefore look forward to attending the Steering Group meeting next Monday and to seeing you at that time.

Finally I spoke with Dee Cota earlier today and agreed that for the documentation and meeting notifications related to the Plan should continue to be sent to Sheila Rowley our Parish Clerk but also copied to myself, particularly at this time when David is so busy with harvesting.

Should this arrangement change will let you know. Kind regards

Andrew

Andrew D Kelly